PRESS RELEASE

January 14, 2014

The following action was taken at last night's special board meeting:

- Approved a waiver application to allow the district to offer driver's education in summer months and/or early bird hours of the school year.
- Approved a waiver application to allow the children of full time employees who do not reside in the District to attend Robinson Unit #2 without the requirement to pay out of district tuition.

The next regular School Board Meeting will be Tuesday, January 21, 2014 at 7pm at Nuttall Middle School.